
 

Art Competition & Bag2School collection 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Bag2school  

Our next Bag2school collection will take place on Wednesday 15th November. Bag2school is an eco-

friendly fundraising scheme that helps schools and other organisations to raise funds through textile 

recycling. They accept clean clothes, paired shoes, handbags, hats, bags, scarves and ties, bras, 

jewellery, socks, belts, household linen, curtains, towels and bedding. No school uniform, corporate 

clothing or duvets/ pillows please. 

Please put any items in a plastic bag and leave them outside the school office (under the porch if 

poor weather) after school on Tuesday 14th or at drop off on Wednesday 15th.  

The more items that are collected, the more funds that are raised for the school! 

 

Art Competition 

The PTA are excited to announce the Great Christmas Art competition!!  

Whether your child is an expert in fine art or just really enjoys making a mess, we invite each one of 

them to create their own special masterpiece! There are no rules about what this should or could 

look like, but the theme is Christmas and we suggest keeping any entry to an A4 or A3 size for 

practical reasons. If there are any bits glued on that might fall off, please place the entry inside an 

envelope of plastic wallet to keep it all together. 

All entries must be handed into the front office by Wednesday 22nd November along with £1 entry 

fee. Winners and runners up with be announced in the celebration assembly on Friday 24th 

November. 

Winner will receive a £5 WHSmith voucher and runners up will receive a Christmassy treat too. 

We can’t wait to see what everyone creates! 

N.B this is not the same event as the Mychildart Xmas design project which the children did in school. 

With warm regards 

The PTA 

 

 



 

 


